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Good Morning,
I am writing to voice my SUPPORT for a CTS in Cambridge. I have read of the positive results from the
CTS located within Kitchener.  As a City we need to make a decision on a location and move forward.
It is time to take the sigma away from addition and treat it for what it is – an illness.  It is time for us
to help our most vulnerable citizens.  It is time to make a site selection.
Regards,
Lori Bennett
 


